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TIME: 
PLACE: 

PRESENT: 

7:30 P.M. 

CENTERVILLE CITY COUNCIL 
WORK SESSION MEETING 

JANUARY 15, 1990 

Centerville Municipal Building, Caucus Room 

Mayor Shirley Heintz 
Deputy-Mayor Brooks Compton 
Councilmembers James Singer 

Sally Beals 
J. v. Stone 
C. Mark Kingseed 
Mark Beasley 

Clerk of Council Marilyn McLaughlin 
City Manager Darryl Kenning 
Administrative Assistant Michael Haverland 
Municipal Attorney Robert Farquhar 

Mr. Kenning reviewed for Council an Agreement to join with 
other Municipalities through the Miami Valley Cable Council in a 
Tactical Crime Suppression Unit. This Agreement is basically the 
same as previously executed. 

Mr. Kenning reviewed a proposed Resolution accepting 
estimated tax rates for the City of Centerville inside and 
outside the 10 mill limitation as determined by the Budget 
Commission of Montgomery County. 

Mrs. Beals reported on the Census Committee Meeting recently 
held. Emphasis is being placed on a complete and accurate count, 
making sure everyone is included. 

Discussion followed relative to the pros and cons for 
rezoning two lots along the south side of West Franklin Street, 
owned by Charles Backus, to O-S Office Service or APO 
Architectural Preservation District. 

Marilyn J. McLaughlin 
Clerk of Council 


